
 

Mathematics 

 
This week we have been playing flicking 

frogs.  The children had to flick the frog 

and see if it landed on the number 1, 2 or 3 

lily pads.  We then went onto see who had 

scored more or less. 

 

 

Acorn Farm! 

Yesterday the children had great time at 

the farm. 

We got to see the two baby lambs that 

had been born that morning at 6.00am. 

As well as seeing the different animals we 

got to fed the hens, goats and sheep. 

We also stroked the rabbit, chicken, rat 

and guinea pig.   
 

 
 

Thank you for all the parents that 

helped out on our trip, we couldn’t 

have done it without you. 
 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
f for fish, frog, flower, flamingo 

 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say what 

sound the bear, beetle, frog, snail and 

caterpillar began with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• fan 

• bus 

• bag 

 
19th April 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Parents Evening next week is on: 
Tuesday 23rd April - 3.30pm until 6.00pm 

and 

Wednesday 24th April – 5.00pm until 7.30pm 

 

Thank you to all those parents that have already 

booked an appointment.  If you have not already 

done so please select a time before Monday. 

 

                      

Life-cycles 

We have been looking at the life cycle of a frog.   

 
Can your child tell you what a baby frog is?  

 

On Wednesday we had a delivery of tadpoles 

which we will be watching grow over the next 

few months.  We can’t wait to see how they 

change. 


